

November 6, 2002

Michael Joseph 715 NE 15th Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304

Dear Mr. Joseph:

Subject: Letter of Appreciation

Your donation of the Twin Towers picture to the City of Roanoke Police Department is greatly appreciated. The nation will always remember the tragic events of September 11, 2001 and now our department will honor those whose lives were taken by proudly displaying your picture.

Through the scarifies of the brave police officers and fire fighters, our profession has experienced a renewed respect from the citizens that we proudly serve. This phenomena is occurring nationwide and the effects have made a positive impact within our profession.

It is because of citizens like you who have passion and determination to make a difference that our nation has pulled together to survive this tragedy. I would like to personally thank you for your participation in the September 11th Memorial Banner. This memorial will always be a reminder of the dedication and bravery that we all witnessed on that tragic day.

Please accept our small token of appreciation for your donation with our police patch.

Sincerely,

Chief of Police

ALG/tlc

